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Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey – Decision Making Record 

 

Report Title: Contribution to the Surrey Police Memorial Garden  

Decision number:  056/2014 

Author and Job Role:  Johanna Burne, Chief Executive 

Protective Marking:   Part One 

 

 

Executive Summary: 

 
The PCC has decided to contribute £1,000 from his Office’s budget towards the 
Surrey Police memorial garden.  The garden is being created at Surrey Police 
Headquarters to provide a special place for officers and staff to remember 
colleagues who have died in service or a quiet area to go for a period of peaceful 
reflection.  Funding for this project 2014/15 is to complete the garden including 
completion of a sleeping lion sculpture for the garden.  
 
Other funding for the garden has been donated from Surrey Police Federation 
members, Surrey Police Unison members, the Chief Constable, an external sponsor 
and retired staff.   
 
 
Recommendation 

That £1,000 from the 2014/15 budget for the Office of the PCC be donated to the 

Surrey Police Memorial Garden.  

Police and Crime Commissioner Approval 

 

I approve the recommendation(s): 

 

Signature:  

 

 

 

Date: 08/04/2014 

 

All decisions must be added to the decision register. 
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Areas of consideration 

 

Consultation 

None required. 

 

Financial implications 

£1,000 from the budget of the Office of the PCC.  

 

Legal 

None required. 

 

Risks 

None raised.  

 

Equality and diversity 

None. 

 

Risks to human rights 

None. 

 

 


